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 Focus on Learning 
  

In maths next week we shall be focusing 

on subtraction. Knowing our place value 

will really help us with this. 

 

In English we shall continue to work on 

our fantasy stories. We are using our 

growing understanding of complex 

sentences to make them really 

interesting. 

 
 

 

 

Information for Families 

 

We look forward to seeing you at 

parent’s evening. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Harris and Mrs Meade  
 

Star Learners 

Thomas Ellis for using good 

observational skills and using 

scientific vocabulary in 

science. 

Well done! 

Our Learning Journey 

 

Maple class have been trying really hard 

in maths. We have been using our place 

value knowledge and our number bonds to 

add four digit numbers written in a 

column. 

We have been using descriptive language 

as we continue to write our fantasy 

stories. We are trying to improve our 

proof reading skills. 

Music is great fun as we learn to play the 

ukulele. 

 

 
 

             
 

 

   
    

 

  

 

 


